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WELCOME!

We are so glad you decided to join the CCWC family for worship
today! Our hope is that you will encounter the love of Jesus and be
encouraged in your faith journey! Further, we also want to aid you
in taking your NEXT STEP! Part of our mission as a church is to aid

all people in taking their NEXT STEP in faith, to become a disciple
who makes disciples. This bulletin is intended to -
communicate details and express information on

how to make this vision a reality!

FIRST-TIME GUESTS

Thanks for joining us! Help yourself to some complementary coffee at our Café in
the Lobby! Grab a chair and connect with others, or take a moment to tour and
check out our facility.

Please visit our Info Genter! We'd love to meet you, present you with a free gift
today, and make a donation in your name to our monthly COMMUNITY PROJECT
or PARTNER.

We love children and want you to know your kids are welcome here! We have
kids’ ministry for birth-6* grade during each worship service. If you prefer to keep
your children with you but they become restless, we invite you to take advantage
of the live-feed video in our main lobby or in the lobby of our kids ministry area.

GET CONNECTED

Have questions or want to know more?
There are lots of ways to find out what is going on at CCWC:
1.Fill out the CONNECT CARD in the seat in front of you and take it to the Info Center
2. Scan the virtual CONNECT CARD and follow the prompts through the appropriate link.

3. Stop by the Info Center to talk with a knowledgeable volunteer who can answer
questions, get you connected, and pray for you.

4. Sign up to receive our e-News Letter on the virtual or hard copy CONNECT CARD.
5. Visit our website at ccwconline.com or our Facebook page.
6. Call or stop by the church office Monday - Thursday 8am - 4pm 740-698-2292

Sunday Evening

CCWC Kids Ministry Birth - 41" Grade
Club 56 5 - 6" Grades
Youth Ministry 7t - 12" Grades
Adult CC Groups

6pm-7:30 pm
6pm-7:30 pm
6pm-7:30 pm
6pm-7:15 pm

CCWC ANNOUNCEMENTS & INFORMATION

Sunday Night Kids Ministry
CCWC Kids will kick off a new Sunday Night program TONIGHT
called, "Sunday Special". Music, games, a little competition, and
a whole lot of God. All kids K-6 grade are invited. 6:00-7:30 PM.
Come join the fun!

Hymn Sing Service
At CCWC we recognize that God created us to worship. Worship
is both a posture and an action. Worship is personal and
corporate. Often within the context of the local church we
corporately worship through the expression of singing.
Recognizing that each person connects with God differently we
are offering a Hymn Sing Service for our church to worship our
God through traditional hymns. THIS WEEK, on November 1st
@ 6:30pm we are facilitating an all-church hymn sing in the
Kenney Chapel here at CCWC! We encourage the whole family
to join for this time of worship through song!

ccwcC SPorts Youth Basketball and Cheer
*S NOT TOO LATE TO REGISTER!

CCWC Sports is now accepting online for K-6th grade
Basketball and Cheer! Interested parties are encouraged to visit
our website at ccwconline.com. We will also host three, in-
person registration days at the church on 11/4, and 11/13.
Practices will begin 12/2 and games will begin in January 2024.
For more information, stop by the sports table in the lobby or
contact Jeff Divine at ccwcsports @ccwconline.com.

CCWC Prayer Shawl Ministry
CCWC is starting a new Prayer Shawl Ministry! Contact the
church office for more details.

Operation Christmas Child
CCWOC is once again partnering with Samaritan’s Purse in the
annual OCC Shoebox Ministry. It sure seems early, but a long
window of time is needed in order to get each box collected,
shipped, and distributed to their final destination; a Child of God!
If you would like to participate, please stop by the OCC display
in the lobby and pick up a box to fill!
Packed shoeboxes are due back to the church by November 12.



